
 

 
 
 

SOL PLAATJE MUNICIPALITY 
 

Draft IDP Review and Draft Budget for 

Financial Year 2025/26 
 

The Draft IDP and Draft Budget were tabled to Council on the 25th of March 2025, resolution number 
C17/03/25. 
 
In accordance with the Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 2000 (Chapter 5) and Section 25(1) notice is 
hereby given that the copies of these documents will be available at all municipal libraries, Council 
Civic Centre as well as FBDM for public inspection.  The above information will also be published on 
the Municipality’s website – www.solplaatje.org.za 
 

Interested parties, local community and stakeholders are invited and urged to submit 
comments and inputs regarding the Draft IDP and Draft Budget for the financial year 

2025/26 on or before SUNDAY, 20 APRIL 2025. Written submissions must be handed 

in at the Civic Centre (IDP Office, 2nd Floor, New Wing), or e-mailed to 
Ogopane@solplaatje.org.za (Draft IDP) and ksamolapo@solplaatje.org.za (Draft Budget). 
 
Any queries with regard to the above  should be directed to the IDP Manager, Ms O Gopane 
@ 053-8306682 or Acting Chief Financial Officer, Mr K Samolapo @ 053-8306500  
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